DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE

INDIANA GOVERNMENT CENTER NORTH
100 N, SENATE AVE

February 4, 2010

PUTNAM COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION INCORPORATED
2 S JACKSON ST
GREENCASTLE, IN 46135

RE:  Utility/Telecommunications Exemption
TID #6005951208
FID #31-1159916

Dear Taxpayer:

Please be advised that this letter is being issued in lieu of the Utility Exemption Certificate (Form
ST109). All present and future metered utility and/or telecommunications accounts billed to
PUTNAM COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION INCORPORATED are exempt from
the requirement of paying Indiana sales tax. This blanket exemption letter is an exception to the
normal requirement of providing an ST-109 for each utility account/meter,

Please provide a copy of this blanket exemption to each of your utility/telecommunication
providers.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Indiana Department of Revenue at (317) 232-
2339,

Sincerely,

Kisha Lynch MS #105
Utility/Refunds Working Lead
Tax Administration/Support
Indiana Department of Revenue
100 N. Senate Ave., Room N2§]

Indianapolis, IN 46204-2253
(317)232-2272



